
 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 1, 2020 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

We at Mary, Star of the Sea Catholic Academy in Freeport, Grand Bahama, Bahamas would like to 

extend our thanks for the generous book donation received by our Primary department. 

We would especially like to thank Prithvi Parthasarathy, founder of StoryJourney.org for his dedication 

in making sure that these literature books were sent to our community. Following the devastation of 

Hurricane Dorian on our schools and community, it was very encouraging to see the care shown to us.  

Our students will benefit from these books to replenish the hundreds of books lost from our library and 

classrooms due to the storm. We commend Mr. Parthasarathy for organizing book drives and following 

through to make sure that the boxes of books arrived at their destination. Our faculty and students are 

truly appreciative of his efforts. 

The benefits from this donation will be never-ending as our students enjoy the stories and share them 

with their friends. 

We look forward to working with Mr. Parthasarathy in his future endeavors. 

 

Regards, 

 

Vice Principal 
Primary  

 


